
 

 

 

Director’s Monthly Report 

December 2016 – January 2017 

 

Following are highlights for the period of December 13th, 2016 to January 27th, 2017 

Monday, December 12th 

• Principal /Vice Principal Liaison Meeting  

Wednesday, December 14th  

• Held meeting with Union Presidents at the CEC  

Thursday, December 15th  

• Conference call with People for Education 
• Attended a Boundary Review Meeting regarding St. Gregory 

Wednesday, December 21st  

• Attended the CEC Advent Mass 
• Held meeting with Fr. Stan Ilo regarding Social Justice Issues 
• Attended a Review of Secondary Admission Policy meeting with the Planning Team 

Friday, December 23rd  

• Full Day Kindergarten meeting regarding upcoming JK registration  

Wednesday, January 11th  

• Participated in OCSTA Conference call  

Thursday, January 12th  

• Attended a Ministry meeting regarding the sharing of Neighbourhood Level Indicators 

Friday, January 13th  

• Meeting with Villa Charities regarding possible combined program ventures 

Wednesday, January 18th  

• Annual meeting with the Cardinal and other Directors and Chairs of the Archdiocese 

 



Thursday, January 19th  

• Meeting with Boys and Girls Club regarding Before and After School programs 

Friday, January 20th  

• Review of Adult ESL funding 

January 25th, 26th  and 27th  

• ECCODE – CEO Conference (English Catholic Council of Ontario Directors of 
Education) 

 


